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¥ Sunday, October 10™ Fenor Church at 9.30 a.m.
28" Sunday in Ordinary Time, Year C Dunbhill Church at 11.00 a.m.
Monday, October 11® Dunhill Church at 10.00 a.m.
Tuesday, October 12 Fenor Church at 10.00 a.m. (Fenor Opening of School Year Mass)
Wednesday, October 13* Dunhill Church at 10.00 a.m.
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament Dunhill Church from after 10.00 a.m. Mass until 1.00 p.m.
Thursday, October 14™ Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 10.00 a.m. |
Friday, October 15" Fenor Church at 10.00 a.m.
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament Fenor Church from after 10.00 a.m. Mass until 12.00 noon
Dunhill Church at 7.30 p.m. — Month’s Mind for Edmond (Ned) Kelly
Saturday, October 16™ Fenor Church at 6.30 p.m.
. There will be Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament in Dunhill Church this coming Wednesday from after

10.00 a.m. Mass until 1.00 p.m. and in Fenor Church on Friday from after 10.00 a.m. Mass until 12.00 noon.

. Sincere thanks to all who contributed to the Annual Autumn Collection for the support of the Bishop and
Priests of the Diocese last weekend. Your generosity is greatly appreciated.

. To mark the 22" Anniversary of the founding of Waterford Hospice Movement an Ecumenical Service of
Thanksgiving will be celebrated in the Cathedral of the Most Holy Trinity, Baronstrand Street, Waterford, this
Thursday, October 14", at 7.30 p.m. All are invited and encouraged to attend.

. An Invitation to Remember... A Service of Remembrance will be held by Cork University Maternity
Hospital on Friday, 15™ October 2010 at 7.30 p.m. in St Joseph’s Church (SMA), Wilton, Cork. All who have
experienced pregnancy or infant loss are welcome to attend.

. The Carmelite Sisters in Tallow invite single women, aged 22-38 years, to join them for a Monastic Weekend
at their monastery in Tallow, Co. Waterford, from Friday 22" until Sunday 24™ October. For further information
call 058 56205 or email carmeltallow(@eircom.net. See also www.carmelitetallow.org

. Dunhill Multi-Education Centre, in conjunction with FAS, is offering a 12 month full-time Alternative Farm
Enterprises Programme. This training will allow participants gain skills in growing organic & non-organic
crops, investigate areas of rural diversification and gain a FETAC Level 5 Major Award in Organic Horticulture.
Details on website or call 051-396934 for further information. Eligible participants will receive FAS training
allowance while attending. Course is fully funded by FAS and no fees apply to participants.

. The Irish Cancer Society wrote this week to thank the people of the parish for their contributions at their
recent church gate collection. €110.00 was raised here and these funds will be used to advance the range of free

patient care and support programmes, prevention and education initiatives and fund further research into cancer.

. An experiential workshop on Lectio Divina (Holy Reading) will be presented by Fr Brendan Clifford, O.P., at
St John’s Pastoral Centre on Thursday, 28" October at 7.30 p.m. In the course of the evening, Fr Brendan, who
served in St Saviour’s Parish, Waterford, from 1990 to 1992, will guide participants through the different steps of
Lectio Divina. A donation of €5.00 on the night will include tea and coffee. Booking is essential at 051 874199.

. The recently updated Waterford & Lismore Diocesan Child Safeguarding Policy is now available on our
parish website. A training course for New Child Safeguarding Representatives in the parishes will be held in
Waterford on Friday evening and Saturday, November 26™ and 27", Anyone interested in training for this very
important ministry should contact Fr Paul or any of our current representatives in the coming weeks.

b Questions Qeogle ask by Fr Silvester O ’Flynn OFM Cap. Email: silvesteroflynn@gmail.com



Question: How is it that those places most associated with reading the Bible have produced the most bigoted
people on earth, backing self-righteousness, apartheid and colour discrimination?

Answer: People of the book focus entirely on their sacred book apart from the wisdom of the wider community.
The Scribes and Pharisees made this mistake in their time. Christian and Islamic fundamentalists, and followers of
the Communist Red Book, followed suit. People then chose texts which back up their own ideas and miss the total
picture. Even the devil selected biblical texts in tempting Jesus. Referees who meticulously follow the book
infuriate players and spectators when they do not let common sense prevail. Beware of the man of the one book!

Last week’s Parish Collection: Masses €502.88 & Envelopes €766.90. Thank you for your continued
support.



